
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

On April 10, 1967, Mr. John A. K10bas received an industrial injury to
his knee while working as an Apprentice Fitter in the Humboldt Division Gas
Department. Recently, Mr. K1obas' physician recommended that he be employed in
some occupation which does not require heavy repetitive use of the knee.
Accordingly, Mr. K10bas has been working approximately 50% of his time as a
Field Meterman.

Recently, a new Field Meterman position was established in Eureka for
which there are valid prebids on file. However, Company proposes, pursuant to
Sections 205.19 and 206.13 of the Physical Agreement, to place Mr. K10bas into
this vacancy.

It is our understanding that Mr. Darrell Mitchell, IBEW Business
Representative, is in accord with this proposal.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BRaIHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

ByBUs1ne.~e~---------


